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Hello - 

I would like to register my lack of support for this measure. Vote by mail is an 

effective, convenient, and fair way for Oregon citizens to vote. Voting fraud is 

extremely rare. I can think of no reasons to change our current process except 

paranoia or the wish to make it more difficult to vote, especially for working people, 

disabled people, or people who would have trouble getting to a polling place. Please 

do not move this measure forward.  Thank you! 


